
House Energy and Natural Resource Committee  

Testimony in OPPOSITION of HB1325 

My name is Steve Goroski, and I am a long-time North Dakota resident, avid sportsman and 
conservationist of ND for almost 50 years.  I am writing to express my opposition for House Bill 
1325. 

The state agencies are already required to follow specific records retention policies, and I believe 
our Game and Fish knows what  is best to manage our wildlife and resources.   

The ND Game and Fish sole purpose is to protect the wildlife in the state of North Dakota, and they 
have nothing to gain other than protecting our wildlife.  As legislators in the state of North Dakota 
you are entrusted with protecting our state’s resources, and wildlife is one of those resources.  

I urge your opposition to HB1325 with a DO NOT PASS from the committee. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Goroski 


